
NLI and College Athletic Recognition

We are excited to celebrate our student-athletes who participate in our Masconomet Athletic
Program and will continue their athletic careers beyond high school. In accordance with the
NCAA college recruitment process and the guidelines and dates outlined by the organization of
the National Letter of Intent, we will celebrate these accomplishments as follows:

● Any student-athlete who attends a DI or DII National Letter of Intent (NLI) member
school will sign their NLI on the dates outlined here.

● The school will do its best to hold the approved NLI signings on November 10th or a
date that is mutually agreed upon by the student-athlete, coach, and Athletic Director
and falls within the NLI signing window.

● Non-NLI signing student-athletes will be recognized during a ceremony held in
Mid-December.

● As we understand that some college decisions are fluid, a second ceremony will be held
in early May for any student-athlete who is making their way through the regular decision
college process.

We ask that students and parents reach out to the respective Masconomet Regional High
School coach to ensure that the Athletic Director has current information regarding participation
in athletics beyond high school.

If you have any questions, feel free to call (978-887-2323 X31000) or email our Athletic Director.

http://www.nationalletter.org/index.html
http://www.nationalletter.org/signingDates/index.html
mailto:jdaileanes@masconomet.org

